
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to invite your child to take part in an educational visit for students in Years 9 and 10 to the Cologne area in 

Germany from the 26th June to the 1st July.  Travel throughout will be by executive coach and students will be able to 

participate in a visit which offers a charming taste of the Rhine area as well as carefully planned language activities.  All 

meals/entrance fees are included in the price, and accommodation will be in the DJH City Hostel Koln Deutz, Cologne, with 

students staying in multi-bedded rooms and all rooms having private facilities.  The proposed itinerary is as follows: 

 

26th June: The coach will collect us in the evening to travel to Dover. 

27th June: After an early morning ferry crossing we will continue across France, to arrive at the accommodation around lunch 

time. We will then spend some time in the beautiful centre of Cologne before returning to our accommodation for dinner and 

evening activities. 

28th June: Morning visit to Marksburg, with a specially tailored German language tour of the striking medieval castle 

overlooking the Rhine, followed by a relaxing afternoon in the ancient town of Boppard. 

29th June: A trip to Altenahr to try out the green toboggan run in the morning and an afternoon enjoying German language 

challenges in the former West German capital and cultural centre of Bonn. After returning to Cologne for dinner, we will enjoy 

a 2-hour evening cruise on the Rhine.  

30th June: After checking out of our accommodation we will explore Cologne further, visiting the fascinating Museum 

Ludwig and the ever-popular Chocolate Museum, and with ample opportunities for shopping and browsing. We will return to 

the hotel to eat before boarding the coach to begin our return journey. 

1st July: Return to the Academy before the end of the academy day. 

 

It is estimated that the cost of the trip will be in the region of £420 per student based on a group of 40 students in total.  As 

there is a limited number of places available on the visit, if you wish for your child to be considered then please complete the 

reply slip below. Replies should be taken to Student Reception by next Friday, 20th September.  Places will be allocated by a 

random draw. However, those students who do not receive a place on this trip will be monitored in terms of other visits taking 

place during the year. Replies will not be accepted if they arrive after the deadline or through any other method.  Please advise 

your child to hand their reply in personally and not to pass it on to one of their friends.  

Once places have been allocated on the trip, students will be informed and a further letter explaining payments will be issued. 

A payment plan will be outlined in the letter, detailing deadlines for the deposit and remaining balances.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy if you wish to discuss any aspect of this visit.   

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mrs A. Rees 

Teacher of Modern Languages 

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY PAYMENTS UNTIL YOU RECEIVE CONFIRMATION OF A PLACE ON THE 

TRIP.   



 

 

 

Cologne visit 2018 

 

I would like my child ______________________ tutor group _________ to take part in the Cologne visit to Germany. 

 

Signed ___________________________  Date _______________ 

 

 

Please return to Student Reception 

 


